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Important Information for Apblicants of Faculty Posts for the
Department/Subject of Pharmaceutical Sciences
Recruitment Advertisement No. HNBGU/Admin.(T)/2021/428 Dated 09-11-2021

Applicants for faculty positions advertised for recruitment in the Department/Subject
of Pharmaceutical Sciences of the HNB Garhwal University are hereby informed that
in view of representations received by the University, after recommendations of the
Committee and approval of the Competent Authority, it is decided to provide one
last opportunity to all applicants of Pharmaceutical Sciences for uploading desired
certificates/documents as per observations of the Screening Committee. Therefore,
interviews scheduled to be commenced from 28" June 2022 (Tuesday) to 01% July
2022 (Friday) are hereby POSTPONED till further notification in this regard.

Notification regarding opening of SAMARTH Portal and time period for uploading the
documents shall be communicated separately.

Applicants are advised to visit the University Website and check their registered e-
mail IDs on SAMARTH Portal regularly for further necessary information and revised
dates of the interviews.

No separate postal communication shall be made in this regard.
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